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  Looking Back…….  

        The December luncheon is this writer’s favorite of the year!  While it is a festive season 

and the Yankee Swap lends a holiday note, the presence (pun intended) of our beneficiaries sets 

the tone.   After a delicious turkey luncheon, each recipient gave a brief presentation on the 

work they do and how they  provide help within our community.   We are ever so privileged to 

be able to contribute the proceeds from our Bazaar and Auction to these worthy organizations. 

 

 



Still Looking Back…...   

     The rewards from our Annual Bazaar and Auc�on o�en con�nue.  The “Day with a Mashpee Police Officer” 

was a very popular Live Auc�on item, and a 6-year-old boy enjoyed the day, compliments of his grandmother, 

who made the winning bid.  All of the officers were warm and welcoming to Padraig.  Chief Carline was there 

and made sure that Padraig had the best of everything!  From his official 

swearing in, to delivering gi�s to the 

elderly, and a genuine traffic stop in the 

patrol car, he had an authen�c day as a 

police officer.     

  Our understanding is that Padraig’s 

grandfather, who accompanied him, had 

as much fun as his grandson. 

    

      

 

 

          Beneficiaries (le� to right):      Pam Perry and  Lisa 

Lawler, from the Cape Cod Shelter and Domes�c Violence 

Services; Brenda Swain from Falmouth Service Center; 

Ruth Provost, Boys and Girls Club, Lynne Waterman, 

Mashpee Council on Aging; and Kathleen Mulherin and 

Deb Journalist, St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry.   

Not shown is Sean Eagan from the Mashpee Scholarship 

Founda�on Trust. 



 

        Get Well Wishes to: 

             Sandy Grainger  

              Muriel Golden 

   

 Sincere Condolences         

                                          Jane Beaudin on the recent loss of her Father.          

                                                     Mary Jane Richardson on the recent loss of her Mother. 

 

Looking Ahead……. 

               Our creative Programs Committee, consisting of Nancy Noonan, Holly Hench, and 

Carol Chafetz are currently finalizing the monthly programs for 2017.  They promise to be 

lively, informational, and entertaining. 

Please note the change of day and month of our Bazaar and Auc�on.  

Exci�ng luncheons and events are being planned and will be announced in the next newsle�er. 

Tuesday, April  11                            Luncheon at Bleu 

Tuesday, May 9                                Luncheon 

Wednesday, June 14                       Luncheon 

July event                                          To be decided 

August  event                 To be decided   

Wednesday, September 13           Fashion Show Luncheon 

Wednesday, October  4                  Bazaar and Auc�on 

Tuesday, November 14                  Luncheon 

Tuesday, December 12                   Luncheon 



Our Summer Place 

The crea�ve necklaces and keychains that 

were sold at the Auc�on are s�ll available.  

Each piece has a map of MA with a gem indi-

ca�ng the loca�on of New Seabury, your Sum-

mer place .  

Please contact Susan Finkle at  

cumbjaysue@aol.com to purchase. 

 

Hear5elt Wishes for a Happy February 


